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ARMENIAN PM, US SECRETARY OF STATE HOLD PHONE TALK

- 25.05.2022

ArmenPress (24 May 2022)

 

Prime Minister of Armenia Nikol Pashinyan held a telephone conversation with United States 
Secretary of State Antony Blinken, the PMs Office said.

The US Secretary of State highly appreciated the efforts of the Armenian government aimed at 
establishing peace and stability in the region, as well as the process of the democratic reforms in 
Armenia.

The sides exchanged views on the settlement of the Nagorno Karabakh conflict, the opening of 
regional communications and the regional security-related issues.
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